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Date: March 15, 2022 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

 

Re:    Move Management – 2021 Bond 
 

As part of the 2021 Bond project, we submitted a Request for Proposal (RFP) for 

moving bids for Coolidge, Kennedy, and Randolph Elementary Schools, Cooper 

Upper Elementary and Emerson Middle School. 

The RFP for Move Management Services was made available on February 17, 

2022, and bid responses were due on March 9, 2022. We received three 

responses, and the Bond Team conducted post-bid interviews and follow up. We 

are accepting all three bid alternates and recommending DMS Moving Systems 

as the low responsible bidder in the amount of $100,215.00, which includes a 

$20,000.00 contingency. DMS has worked successfully with LPS in the past and 

is very familiar with the District. 

Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, March 21, 2022 meeting. 
 
Attachments 
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c: Board of Education 

 

 
 

 

 


